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Okaloosa County Commissioners’ Operational Audit Report Online 
 
The State Auditor General has released the final Operational Audit Report for the Okaloosa 
Board of County Commissioners and it is posted on the county website, www.okaloosafl.com. 
The Operational Audit included all departments under Okaloosa County Commissioners, except 
the Tourism Department, previously audited.  
 
“We have made many changes in procedures following the audit of the Tourist Development 
Department, and welcome the findings in the audit to assist us moving forward and improving 
processes in all departments,” stated Chairman Commissioner Don Amunds.  For more 
information, contact the Citizens Information Line, 311. 
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